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Dr. Richard Ayah (back left) 

This years annual meeting of focal persons of the Africa Hub Health Systems 

Capacity Building Project was held in Dar-es-salaam hosted by 

Muhimbili University of Health and Allied Science. 

The Africa Hub aims to improve capacities for health systems research at 

the HEALTH Alliance Schools of Public Health . The African hub comprises of 

the seven institutions from the HEALTH Alliance (School of 

Public Health University of Nairobi, School of Public Health University of 

Kinshasa- DRC, College of Public Health and Medical Sciences Jimma 

University- Ethiopia, School of Public Health Moi University-Kenya, Kenya, 

School of Public Health National University of Rwanda, School of Public 

Health and Social Sciences Muhimbili University of Health and Allied 

Sciences Dar es salaam - Tanzania and Makerere University School of Public 

Health- Uganda). 

 


